January 13, 2025

Mr. John Geniti, Principal Lincoln School 40 Albion Street Scotia, NY 12302

Dear Mr. Geniti,

It is with great sadness that I write this letter of resignation effective date of February 1, 2025. For personal reasons and for my health, I am requesting this abdication.

I want to personally thank you for giving me the most wonderful opportunity to be a part of this amazing school community. Your dedicated, caring faculty and staff have made me feel so appreciated, that it has been my honor and privilege to be a part of this elementary school team. I will always cherish the friendships and memories I have made at Lincoln Elementary School.

I wish you and everyone here continued success in all goals and endeavors.

Sincerely, Joanne Krazit Teacher Aide-1st Grade Lincoln School